
Does your child receive 
special education services in 
NOLA public schools? Do you 
have issues or concerns?
Make your voice heard before important 
legal protections may change! 

What’s Happening? 
The federal court overseeing the P.B. v. Brumley case 
(formerly known as P.B. v. White) is holding a special 
hearing to hear directly from families. The consent 
judgment that has protected students with disabilities 
for years may be ending — and the judge wants to hear 
from you before making a decision.

What to Expect 
You’ll have a chance to briefly share your story or 
concerns with the judge. The SPLC, as class counsel, 
is available to help you prepare your statement and 
attend the hearing.

Special  
Community  
Hearing
Nov. 12 & 13 
9:00 a.m.

U.S. District Court, 
Eastern District  
of Louisiana

500 Poydras St., 
New Orleans, LA

If you would like to participate or attend, 
please contact the P.B. Class Counsel at the 
Southern Poverty Law Center:
Call or text: 504-526-1570  
Email: PBvBrumley@splcenter.org
Learn more at splcenter.org/pb-brumley


